
Matthew Burd 

Matt has been at the Turnpike for 20 years and also has 

7 years of consultant experience.  He started his PTC 

career in the roadway group before moving to Total 

Reconstruction.   

In 2016 Matt was named manager of the Interchange 

and Special Projects Design unit before being promoted 

to Assistant Chief Engineer – Construction in 2022.   

Matt is a 1996 Graduate of Penn State University and 

currently lives in Mechanicsburg with his wife and one 

of their three adult children.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


